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Support freedom and support ranked choice voting! This system of voting would 

expand participation in exercising the civil liberty of voting for governing officials. By 

allowing more people to vote affirmatively for the candidate they most support and 

ranking the next-most desirable options, everyone's vote matters and support for 

political candidates can be expressed without fear of a "wasted" or "spoiler" vote. 

This increases the range of opinions expressed and moves towards more accurate 

governance according to the held beliefs of each voting individual. As our elected 

representatives you have an obligation to improve on the voting process whenever 

possible, so pass Bill HB 2004 now! Thank you. 


